
Re: HB 4005  
Requires owner or possessor of firearm to secure firearm with trigger or cable lock, in locked 
container or in gun room except in specified circumstances. 
 
We must protect the lives of citizens, young people, service members and children in Oregon. The 
right to own and tote a gun does not and cannot morally have priority over the right to life. 
 
We know that safe storage saves lives. Responsible gun owners know this too. Please do not let the 
National NRA lobby control this issue in Oregon. Because there has been a significant rise of suicide 
in America, this bill has the potential to save many, many lives.  
 
As a survivor of gun violence I demand that legislators pass this important, common-sense gun 
violence prevention bill.  
 
Thank you, 
 
M Martin 
Lake Oswego, OR 97034  
 


